Date Received by Sec./Treas.: 8-10-21 **Missionary Request** MBA of Texas Support Request Form Sponsoring Church name: Fellowship MBC Sponsoring Church Address: c/o 2015 S. Fisher Court, Pasadena, TX. 77502 Sponsoring Church Pastor: **Loyd J. Chittenden** Phone #: 713-254-8907 Monthly amount requested from the MBA of Texas: \$3,000 Mission/Project name: Fellowship MBC Missionary/Project Pastor name: <u>Joe Bozarth</u> Phone #:281-797-5778 List Missionary's family, experience, and education: wife deceased / 6 grown children/ Pastoral Experience: Bachelor of applied Ministry at Oklahoma Missionary Baptist College; Master & Doctorate at HBI; 52 years of Pastoral experience Mission physical address: 1304 Wilson RD. Conroe, TX. 77302 Mission mailing address: 301 N. Magnolia Dr. Conroe, TX. 77301 Approximate time support is required: (exam. 1-5yrs., indefinite) **Indefinite** Brief Working agreement of Church and Missionary: Fellowship MBC of Pasadena has elected a mission committee. All major changes at the mission goes through the committee and then brought before the church for approval / disapproval. The mission is authorized to function as a church body, yet under the authority of the sponsoring church in all major financial matters. Explain, in detail, what the MBA of Texas support will be used for: \$1,000 will be used for missionary salary; \$2,000 will be used toward the building and property. List other Mission work supported by the Sponsoring Church: MBA of Texas / TMD/ TMB / ABA Missions/ South Texas

Association Missions/

Does the Church agree with the Doctrinal Statement, Articles of Agreement, and Mission Policy of the MBA of Texas? Yes Does the Mission agree with these? Yes

Does the Church financially support the MBA of Texas? Yes Does the Mission? Yes

What are your specific plans for the next year? Continue with outreach efforts in the Conroe area, and working toward establishing a self-supporting doctrinally sound church in Conroe/ The mission purchased the 2 acre lot adjoining the church property at the rear of the church building. This purchase was necessary for future expansion of the current facility and to prevent developers from building too close to the church property.

Further comments